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BOARD OF WORKS AND PUBLIC SAFETY
PUBLIC HEARING
APRIL 25, 2019
9:00 A.M.

Karyl Traeger, Dick Bradshaw and Mayor Evans were present for the meeting.
Mayor Evans called the meeting to order and opened the Public Hearing.

Mayor Evans introduced Emily Gross of KIRPC and she explained the water grant the City is seeking will
total $643,404.81 with the City’s share being $128,680.96. The City’s share would be paid out of the SRF

loan.
Three storage tanks will be rehabilitated. This includes Hill Top, Deer Creek and the ground tank on

Armory.

The proposals are due on May 3" and full application will be submitted by June 28™. There will be
another public hearing before submission and a survey for comments will help reflect the need.
Easements will be needed and it is necessary to follow federal acquisition.

This is a part of Phase Il and it is possible to be working on Phase | and Phase Il at the same time.

We could know by August if we receive the grant and we would have 18 months from notice of award to

geiproject done.

The new storage tank (Phase 1) could be started in the spring of 2020. Dick Bradshaw questioned Craig
Myers if this was going to work and Craig expressed his worry that everything would have to go really
well,

Karyl Traeger made the motion to give authorization to Mayor Evans to sign the proposal. Second by
Dick Bradshaw. Motion carried. (3-0)

With no further discussion, Mayor Evans closed the Public Hearing at 9:26 A.M.

Karyl Traeger noted the flowers will be coming in soon and they will be assembling the arrangements for
downtown baskets.

Dick Bradshaw made the motion to close the BOW meeting at 9:27 AM. Second by Karyl Traeger,

Motion carried. (3—0j
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